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Washington DC Trip 
This	month	our	graduating	eighth	grade	class	will	take	a	three	
day	trip	to	Washington	DC.	Students	will	have	the	opportunity	
to	visit	museums,	monuments,	and	Arlington	National	
Cemetery.	All	students	will	also	take	part	in	a	walking	tour	of	
the	assassination	of	Abraham	Lincoln.					

	
DMS	Track	
Team	
Approximately	fifty	five	
students	in	grade	six,	
seven,	and	eight	are	
participating	in	our	track	
team.	To	date	we	have	
had	two	successful	track	
meets	against	other	
Northern	Valley	towns.			

AinR 
On	Monday,	May	13,	2024,	the	7th	and	8th	grade	
students	will	be	attending	an	assembly	with	a	local	non-
profit	organization,	Alumni	in	Recovery	(AinR™).	The	
organization’s	mission	is	to	“provide	a	safe	and	reliable	
program	to	heighten	awareness,	hope,	and	resources	for	
our	local	communities.	[They]	aim	to	end	the	stigma	of	
addiction	and	Substance	Use	Disorder	by	sharing	[their]	
stories	with	middle	and	high	school	students,	parents,	
and	communities.”	
	

STEM Extravaganza 
Later this month our science and engineering 
team is organizing a school wide STEM event. 
Students will work in teams to design solutions 
to engineering challenges.   	

Congressman 
Gottheimer  
On	April	26th	Congressman	Josh	
Gottheimer	visited	DMS	to	hold	a	
town	hall	meeting.	The	student	
body	had	the	opportunity	to	ask	
questions	and	learn	more	about	
the	legislative	branch	of	the	
federal	government.		
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Upcoming	Events	at	DMS		
-5/16	Spring	Concert	
-5/28-5/31	STEM	Extravaganza	
-6/6	Eighth	Grade	BBQ	

Upcoming	Events	

Fairview Lake 
On May 1-3 our sixth-grade class attended our 
outdoor education program at the Fairview 
Lake YMCA Camp. Students participated in 
team building activities and outdoor adventures. 
Students also took classes on the ecology of 
forests, lakes and swamps.   
	
	

8th Grade BBQ 
On June 6th our graduating 
eighth grade class will be 
treated to a BBQ courtesy of 
the Demarest PTO. Mr. 
Regan and Mr. Fox will be 
grilling burgers for all 
students!	

Duck Pond 
Later	this	month	our	fifth-grade	students	will	be	
planting	flowers	at	the	Demarest	Duck	Pond.	The	
Demarest	Garden	Club	will	be	facilitating	this	
activity.	Our	students	will	then	be	treated	to	a	
lesson	on	local	ecology.	
 
	

Spring Concert 
On May 16th we will be holding 
our Spring Concert. Our 
amazing musicians will 
perform in school for the 
students and after school for 
the community.  

 
	


